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(Director)
We have fine tuned our mission statement to:

'We will accomplish outstanding outcomes by 2026 by exceeding

children & families needs because we challenge the status quo'

Everything we do must be viewed from the lens of our mission statement

and rewards and recognition will be given based on your action towards

the mission.  Whatever sector or service you render your contribution

matters and I encourage you to focus your daily activities and action to

providing outstanding service to our children & families.  

An Update on Our 2023 Goals 
Our Family Assessment Centre is now Ofsted registered.

We have appointed a new Head of Operations.

We have appointed a new Deputy Manager for our Childrens Home.

We are continuing to provide opportunities for our current staff to develop in

their role.  If you are passionate and have goals you want to achieve please

discuss this with your Manager.

We are continuing to interview for Residential Support Worker roles.

We have introduced  an Employee Assistance Programme which supports Health & Wellbeing.
We are pleased to partner up with Health Assured that provides a service designed to help you

deal with personal or professional problems that could be affecting your home life, work life,
health and general well being. Please click on the link below to register.




Employee Assistance Programme 

https://greenharvestccltd.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/WebsiteLinks/EQ2lBgBl-
cpLjvCbUxH75LcB3T3SoBihmU2pPrbrAvJAsw?e=bqI7vN



New Employee

Donna Pace
Residential

Support
Worker  

Referral Bonus
Scheme

If you recommend a
candidate 

for a role at Green
Harvest and they get the
role there is a staff bonus.

COMPANY NEWS

We have welcomed a new child in

the home who is currently settling in.

We have also recruited a new

Registered Manager for the home;

Kay Francis whom we are excited to

welcome to the team.   We would

also like to welcome two new

residential support workers; Anthony

and Donna!

CHILDRENS HOME
Kay

Karunakaran
Registered
Manager 

Anthony Ochei
Residential

Support
Worker  

Staff of the Month 

Kenneth
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@green.harvestcc
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FOLLOW US ON SOCIALS
We are celebrating these 
birthdays this month:

Debbie greenharvestcc

SIA 

Exciting news at The Groves as they prepare to start welcoming their staff team
this month. Jo and Ashely have been busy making links and meeting with

professionals within the local Sutton community including the health visiting team,
children's centre and the family hub team.  There are plans for the infant feeding

Health Visitor to come in and support the staff ensuring that the Family Assessment
Center are offering the correct advice and support to the parents.  The Children's

Centre shall also come in weekly to hold in house play sessions for the parents and
their children.

The Family Assessment Centre is now Ofsted Registered and has
registered for 5 families.

This month we have had a lot of
enjoyment within our homes:

Celebrating Pan Cake Day
First Time Visiting London
Painting our bedrooms
Face to Face Training

 This month will see the Green Harvest
First Quarterly All SIA home’s and Staff

meeting on 30th March 2023.



FAMILY ASSESSMENT CENTRE



Log In Details 
Unique app code/Employer code: MHA256343
Wellbeing Portal Link: HealthAssuredEap.co.uk

Username: wellbeing           Password:  rentdropssnap

Health Assured - Here to support you


